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Covid-19 update


WE ARE FOLLOWING THE GUIDANCE OF THE CDC AND WASHINGTON STATE MANDATES AND WILL NO LONGER BE REQUIRING MASKS FOR FULLY VACCINATED CUSTOMERS.
PLEASE NOTE, THAT THOSE WHO HAVE NOT BEEN VACCINATED ARE STRONGLY RECOMMENDED TO WEAR A MASK. 

WE HAVE TRUSTED OUR HEALTH OFFICIALS IN THE PAST AND CONTINUE TO DO SO NOW. OUR STAFF WHO ARE FULLY VACCINATED WILL CONTINUE TO WEAR MASKS AS WE AWAIT GUIDANCE FOR EMPLOYERS FROM OUR LOCAL HEALTH DEPARTMENT AND OSHA. THANK YOU FOR YOUR COMPLIANCE WITH OUR POLICY
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